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June 7, 2011

Kelvin Tee Chee Seong
PPl Engineering Pte Ltd
32 Seletar North Link
Singapore 797612

Dear Kelvin Tee Chee Seong,

It is our pleasure to welcome you to the Post-Tensioning Institute. The PTI Executive Committee has accepted your
application as a Professional Member.

You should soon receive your first e-Newsletter from the Post-Tensioning Institute.

We are constantly working to improve our website at www.post-tensioning.org to offer our members a variety of
resources. Our website offers access to the PTI Member Directory, participation in discussion forums, and registration for
seminars, training workshops and much more. Please use the following login and password to access the member’s only
section of the website. You may change your password when you login the first time.

Login: ktee@ppi.sg

As a Professional Member of the Institute, you are eligible for membership on any of our technical committees. If you wish
to serve, please write or call requesting consideration. Our technical committees will be better served by a broad
representation from our industry.

Again, we welcome you to PTI and sincerely appreciate your membership. Thank you for becoming a valuable part of the Post-
Tensioning Institute. Without your participation and financial support of the Institute, our valuable goals may not be achieved.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss PTI’s programs in greater detail, please feel free to contact us at any time. We
would also welcome your thoughts regarding ways that PTI can improve its services for its Professional Members.

Best regards,

Michelle Stern
Member Services Coordinator



